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Bad Mergentheim, 23/04/24 

 

 

SCIP database for SVHC 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Thank you for your request regarding the article declaration in ECHA's SCIP database. 

As a distributor of fasteners, we take our obligation regarding the legal requirements of the EU Chemicals Regulation EC 

1907/2006 REACh very seriously. We strive for the greatest possible sustainability and transparency for our products 

and their chemical composition. 

For all articles containing substances of very high concern (SVHC) according to the candidate list with a limit value of 

more than 0.1% by weight (w/w), Article 9(2) of the Waste Directive provides for the obligation to inform the supply 

chain within the SCIP database. 

SCIP is the database for information on substances of very high concern in articles or in complex products established 

under the Waste Framework Directive. 

Companies importing or supplying articles within the EU containing SVHC substances on the candidate list at a 

concentration higher than 0.1% by weight (w/w) will have to submit information on these articles to ECHA from 5 January 

2021. The SCIP database ensures that information on articles containing candidate list substances is available throughout 

the life cycle of products and materials, including the disposal phase. The information in the database is then made 

available to waste management companies and consumers. 

With regard to the obligation to pass on information in the supply chain, we are in contact with our suppliers and, as a 

trader and importer, rely on our suppliers to act in accordance with their legal obligations and to inform us in accordance 

with Articles 9(1)(i) and 9(2) of the Waste Framework Directive. 

 

With kind regards 

Würth Industrie Service GmbH & Co KG 
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